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We are fortunate to be able to take our children to many activities and competitions 

throughout the school year.  We know that sport plays a huge role in the lives of many 

people in the school and local community. It is so encouraging to hear of the impressive 

results that our children achieve in outside clubs as well as school sponsored events. 

 

We are pleased our new ‘Chevening Sport’ board (on KS2 building), which displays club 

information, competitions and hopefully, celebrations of children, will showcase the 

many different sporting achievements of our children.   

FENCING 

On Wednesday, the school was 

enthralled by Ex-Olympian, James 

Beevers; who came in to 

demonstrate activities that develop 

fencing skills. The children cheered 

on Henry in Y6 as he challenged 

James to a bout.   

 

We found out about ‘The Little 

Musketeers Club’ starting after 

Easter; and also got to see one of 

the lightsabres that was used to train 

the actors in the Star Wars films! 

 

A fencing club will be running for 

KS1 and KS2 in Terms 5&6 (see 

https://www.littlemusketeers.com/  

for details) 

MODERN DANCE 

The children have been working so 

hard on their routines for the ‘Love 2 

Dance’ event and on Wednesday, a 

group of 26 dancers went to The Stag 

Theatre to take to the stage.  

 

It was a long afternoon with the dress 

rehearsal and not one, but TWO 

shows to participate in! The children 

were absolutely fantastic and a huge 

credit to Chevening. Big thanks must 

go to Carolyn Murphy and Catherine 

Bishop for their months of hard work 

getting the children ready for the 

performances!  

http://www.chevening.kent.sch.uk


 

JUDO 

This week our hall was the nominated 

venue for Judo exams and we were 

pleased to host the event for our own, as 

well as visiting, students. We hope their 

nage-waza and katame-waza techniques 

were up to scratch! 

Judo club will continue in terms 5&6 on a 

Thursday morning - booking details to 

follow w/c 23.4.19. 

THANK YOU 

Thank you to all those parents who 

help run or support clubs and those 

parents who ferry the children 

backwards and forwards to events 

and come to support.  

 

It is very much appreciated, we 

couldn’t do it without your support and 

the children love you coming to cheer 

them on! 

FOOTBALL & NETBALL 

Both our football and 

netball teams have worked 

hard this year in various 

tournaments and in the 

league. We are excitedly 

awaiting the results of the 

league now that all games 

have been played and the 

season has come to an 

end. 

HEVER TRIATHLON: 

Mrs Roll is pleased to note that 45 

pupils have enrolled in the triathlon. 

The triathlon is designed for pupils of 

all abilities, the level of challenge is 

matched to the individual pupil. 

 

This promises to be a fantastic day at 

Hever where children not only learn 

about the disciplines involved in a 

triathlon, but also learn about the 

history of Hever castle! 

 

Visit https://www.bbc.co.uk/sport/av/

get-inspired/37457418  for a short 

video which features some highlights 

of the event. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

We have a lot more sports events coming up in the 

summer term.  Events such as the KS2 Swimming 

Gala, various Inter-House competitions; local events 

such as District Sports; and county events such as 

the Sevenoaks Rugby Tournament, which lead to 

regional and national events for successful teams.  


